
Tinti, Elisa

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Cahill, Suzanne
Tuesday, June 10, 20257:27 AM
Noble, Steve; Shaut, Andrea;Tinti, Elisa

FW: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Urgent: NO BATTERY PLANT KINGSTON

FYl, I am passing this forward as the Common Council has provided comment on the matter and thought that you

woutd want to have publ.ic comment submitted.

SUZANNE CAHILL
Plnnning Director
City of Kingston - Planning Department
City HaIl - 420 Broadzuay

Kingston, Neru York L240L

Phone: 845.334.3955
Fax: 845.334.3958
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CONFI DENTIALITY NOTICE
This e-mail, including attachments, may contain information that is confidential and it may be protected by the attorneylclient or other privileges. This e-mail,
including attachments, constitutes information to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s). lf you are not the intended recipient, please delete this e-mail,
includingattachments,andnotifythisofficebyreturnmail ore-mail. Theunauthorizeduse,dissemination,distributlonorreproductionofthise-mail,including
attachments is prohibited and may be unlawful.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Brookelynn Sta rnes <brookelyn n @cloaka nddaggernyc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June LO,2025 1:43 AM
To: tracey.omalley@dec.ny.gov; environment@co.ulster.ny.us; katiel@riverkeeper.org; info@scenichudson.org;

executive@co.ulster.ny.us; Cahill, Suzanne <scahill@kingston-ny.gov>; office@clearwater.org; info@earthjustice.org;

news@dailyfreema n.com; info@eany.org
Cc: Merida Gorman <meridarose@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Urgent: NO BATTERY PLANT KINGSTON

Hello,

I'm writing as a concerned resident of Kingston/Hurley to express strong opposition to the proposed
lithium-ion battery plant being considered in the Kingston area.

Our community has serious concerns about the environmental, health, and safety risks associated
with this type of industrial development - especially so close to homes, schools, and the Hudson
River. Lithium-ion battery facilities across the country have experienced toxic fires, water
contamination, and hazardous waste issues, often with inadequate oversight or emergency
preparedness.

We believe this project threatens:
- Air and water quality
- Local r,vildlife and watershed areas

- Public health, especially for children and seniors
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Tinti, Elisa

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Coby Lefkowitz < cobylefko@gmail.com >

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 10:44 AM
Tinti, Elisa

IEXTERNAL EMAILI Written Comment for Public Hearing on Proposed Zoning Changes

For Schwenk Drive

Good morning,

I am writing to give my endorsement of the proposed changes for Schwenk Drive. The Boulevard is

currently more of a highway than a community nourishing asset. ln the heart of a great city, we
deserve more than parking lots and shuttered businesses.

The new zoning will allow for more residents to support small businesses along Front, Wall, and the
rest of Uptown, giving much vibrancy to the city, and easing the intense housing pressures many feel

Thank you,

ATTENqAN: This email came from an external source. Da not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.
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